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A year of hard work 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As 2025 just started, we reflect on the last year and all the achievements 

and experiences we had. This year, we were witnesses of a continuous 

growth in interest and actions to advance the cultivation and value chain 

development of the macaúba palm (Acrocomia aculeata),, realizing its 

potential as a valuable alternative oil crop and source of different 

biobased resources for the bioeconomy. We, at the AcroAlliance team, 

look forward to continuing the hard work and aim towards the new year 

with the project’s conclusion. Here’s to a 2025 full of learning, 

knowledge sharing, and discoveries towards a more sustainable world.  

      -AcroAlliance team. 

Events 

Feliz ano novo! 

Frohes neues Jahr! 

Happy new year! 

 

Science often unfolds behind closed doors - in labs, research 

centers, and other facilities. However, when a breakthrough 

emerges from the dedicated efforts of our team, it’s time to 

share those findings with the scientific community, 

colleagues and the world. That’s why we actively participate 

in as many events as possible. Last year was no exception, 

here are some of the key events we took part in: 
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We thank our donors 

Scan the QR code to find 

out more about the 

project 
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Visit our website to 

stay up to date with 

the latest advances in 

acrocomia and follow 

us on LinkedIn and 

Twitter. 

 

linkedin.com/company/acroalliance 

@GFE_Hohenheim 

acroalliance.info 

linkedin.com/company/gfe-hohenheim 

Whats next for 2025? 

As the project approaches its last year, the stakes are high, and 

the final activities are drawing near. Despite this being the last 

year of the project, the AcroAlliance consortium has an exciting 

lineup of planned events and activities, including field visits in 

Germany, congresses, workshops, and more! We remain 

committed to working diligently as we move toward the 

project’s completion. 

 

a. AcroAlliance Team at the German - Brazilian 

Symposium for Sustainable Develeopment in 

Tübingen, March 2024.  

b. GFE team at the Uni Hohenheim „Tag der 

offenen Tür“, July 2024. 

c. AcroAlliance stand at the Macaúba Congess in 

Campinas, October 2024. 

d. Lively disccussions of AcroAlliance results at 

the Macaúba Congress. 

e. AcroAlliance workshop in Campinas, October 

2024. 

f. Newly released Macauba Book. A state-of-the-

art Macauba resource.  

g. Macauba booklet by UFV. 

h. WaNuLCAS model workshop at UFV in Viçosa, 

October 2024. h 
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